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Falls City utility scam reported
(KLZA)--Falls City business and residents have recently reported receiving calls
from an individual claiming to be with the Falls City Utilities.

The caller states that there is an overdue bill that must be paid or utilities will be
shut off within 45 minutes. If you receive such a call, DO NOT give the caller
your card information. This is a SCAM.

Falls City Utilities notifies customers of impending shut off by a letter.

If you ever have questions on your bill, please call the Falls City Utilities at
402-245-2724.
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